
 

 
11th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 8 Options Presentation Event 
 
As we approach an important milestone in your child's academic journey, I am writing to inform 
you about our upcoming Year 8 Options Presentation. This event is designed to provide valuable 
insights into the subject options available for your child as they progress to the next stage of their 
education. 
 
The Year 8 Parent Option Presentation will take place on Thursday 18th January 2024. The 
presentation will be led by Ms Cook, Associate Principal and Mrs Price, Assistant Principal. The talk 
will be made in the West Hall at 4.30pm to the ‘L’ half of the year.  
 
During the presentation, we will discuss the various subject options, curriculum details, and the 
potential benefits each subject can offer to your child's overall development. We believe that 
making informed decisions about subject choices is crucial, and we want to ensure that both 
parents and students have all the necessary information to make the best choices for the future. 
 
This event is not only an opportunity to learn more about the academic offerings but also to 
address any questions or concerns you may have. We believe that a collaborative approach 
between educators, parents, and students is key to fostering a successful learning environment. 
Therefore, after the talk you will have the opportunity to speak to a range of subject staff members 
and external providers. 
 
When arriving at the Academy on Thursday 18th January 2024, please enter via the Old Car Park, 
parking is available in the car park or on the Academy yard. Please sign in with a member of 
attendance team upon arrival at the West Hall. 
 
Please ensure that you attend the correct session, if you do not know which year half (‘J’ or ‘L’) your 
child belongs to, please contact the Academy. It is essential that you attend this presentation, as it 
will outline how the options process works and how best to support your child through this process.  
 
We look forward to your presence at the Year 8 Options Presentation and believe that together, we 
can create a positive and supportive educational experience for your child. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr James Ludlow 
Principal.       

 

 

 


